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07 January 2010
To:
Chief Trevor Whipple

From:
Captain Todd Shepard

Subject:
Annual Citizen Complaint Summary

Re:
Requirements of General Order PR-306, Section 306.8.0 (C)

I reviewed the log that is maintained to track Citizen Complaints and Internal Investigations.  According to this log, our agency received two (2) complaints from citizens of which was found to be a “non-complaint” after my initial review after receiving the intake package.  The one complaint investigated ended with the officer being exonerated.

There were two internal investigations stemming from internal sources.  One of these is still under investigation and the other ended with the officer being exonerated.
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